
                                          Let’s welcome Shane Ware back! July 9th, during our
                                       Membership meeting, Shane Ware was elected as our
                                       Entertainment Chair for the duration of 2025. Thank you
                                       again, Mike Underwood for the time that you have 
                                       served. 
                                          The Finance and Budget review committee made a
recommendation on the walk-in cooler at the July membership meeting, which
passed unanimously. We will be moving forward with the project. The
committee will be meeting again to review the additional bids that have come
in for the asphalt repair and upkeep.
    ***The new notification via text program, has not been rolled out yet, it
will be coming shortly. Reply to the text when received to be able to receive 
future text notifications. Not SPAM. (High/low water, no power at Club, etc.) 
If you have not updated your cell number, please leave an updated number
along with name behind bar for me. **include email address if you have 
changed that as well.**
   July 5th, I attended Swan Boat Club’s cocktail reception honoring
Commodore Diane Medina & Gentleman Greg. July 12th, I attended Elba Mar 
Boat Club’s cocktail reception honoring Commodore David Monk. Afterwards, 
I attended Ottawa River Boat Club’s cocktail reception honoring Commodore 
Ken Campbell & Lady Carrie Anne. July 18-20 was Poker Run #2 at River View Yacht Club. Our F/C Kevin
Carter took 1st place in the Fleet Captain challenge, “tie a cherry stem”; good job Kevin! This will
continue throughout the Poker Runs for the season. At our Club, there will be prizes for 1st, 2nd, & 3rd.
July 19th, SAA Irena Telycenas-Prill & I attended Perrysburg Boat Club’s cocktail reception honoring
Commodore Marianne Corrao. Afterwards, we were joined by V/C Troy Mrowca & Lady Cathy, R/C Vicky
Fuchs & Gentleman Aaron, F/C Kevin Carter & Lady Tina, and P/C Jimmy Greenwood & Lady Stacy to
attend River View Yacht Club’s cocktail reception honoring Commodore Bill Harter & Lady Melisa. 
   The next two (2) Poker Runs are coming up; August 1-3rd at Nugents Canal Yacht Club and August 8-10th
at Ford Yacht Club. Both Club’s Dock Masters have asked AYC’s Fleet Captains for boat name, length, &
width in advance for those that plan to attend either &/or both. Please contact our F/C, Kevin Carter in
advance if you plan to attend by boat. Don’t forget, he still gets credit for members attending by car if
you sign his book at a Poker Run; just don’t put boat name.
   Speaking of Poker Runs, we are the last one, Opening of the Cards! September 5-7th. We will need all
members to come forth to shine our Club as “The Friendliest Club on the Lake”. V/C Troy Mrowca & Lady
Cathy have been holding prep meetings in advance to make this event a success. Advertisement forms
have been printed, if interested in an advertisement banner or sign, please contact me. Sign-up sheets
will be posted soon in the upstairs bar. This is an opportune time to finish up the remainder of your work
hours for the year, plus some, if you’d like to be invited to “40+ hours dinner” in November. 
I look forward to seeing each of you at our Club.
Respectfully, Vilija
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    Well August is here and the Regatta is right
around the corner; September 5  & 6 .Please
remember to sign up to help where you can. We
will be having a few more final planning
meetings this month, so please attend if
possible. We have great entertainment lined
up; Married with Children on Friday night and
Cruzin’ Jupiter for Saturday night.

th th

Also, keep an eye out for more upcoming
fundraisers for the 2026 Commodores Ball.
Your support, as always, is greatly appreciated!
V/C Troy

  First I’d like to say thank you for all the
support at the poker runs so far, 
that we still have some great clubs coming up,
with start with Nugents yacht club 8/1- 8/2
followed by 
Ford Yacht club 8/8/-8/9 then to DBBC 9/5 - 9/6
. Would really like it if you could make it up
and sign the book to represent our club.

For the Club trip this has been decided to
cancel at Maumee Bay state park due to
participation that we will be doing a 
stay vacation at your Club on the same
weekend, Flyer has been posted on the website
and on the club bulletin board. Please come and
join us for a fun full weekend! Aug 29-31

Thank you for all your support and 
look forward to a burgee run and a raft
off soon !

Shane Ware
  In  Hello everyone! I hope you all are having a
great summer and I would like to say thank you
for having the opportunity to be entertainment
chair once again! I’m in the process of getting
our regatta f lyer put together with the bands
that we are hosting for another great evening at
our club. Also, I will be getting a f lyer out to
have a club bonfire by the water here soon.
Hopefully the weather cooperates and as
always, when having events, your help is
greatly appreciated. If anybody has any
suggestions, please let me know and we will try
to incorporate them for a great turnout. See
you all soon. 

DOCKMASTER
Aaron Fuchs

No report.

 Summer is going by fast. Be sure to come up and
support your club and enjoy the summer breeze
on the deck. Chili dog Wednesdays are done until
fall. Summer salad and chef salads are being
served on Tuesdays Look forward to seeing each
of you. 

PLEASE REMEMBER:
Children UNDER 12 years of age

MUST wear a life 
jacket beyond grass to docks!

NO swimming in the dock area!

Bobby Cobb

Geroge Baker

Greg Golab

Steve Lacross

Krista Lambrix

Kayla Shankleton

Jeffrey Beegle

Maxwell Westphal

David Wilks

Brad Jones

Adam Fuller

Ed Splann

Matt Wingate

Ryan Queen

Alan Pajot



 

8/8/25-8/9/25

Chris Koebel & Nicole Flanigan - 1st
Dan DiBiase - 2nd

Tom Klemz & Edward Beegle - 8th
P/C Jim McDevitt - 9th

Ed Splan - 11th
Mike Berger - 11th

Dave Nadeau & Rocky Arsenault - 15th
Paulette Conn - 19th

Carol Boggs & Jeff Gondek - 22nd
Joe Henderson - 23rd
Linda Butash - 24th

Sheri Ferguson - 25th
Steven Teczynski - 26th
Michelle Shuler - 29th

Bob Badger & Bill Denton - 30th
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AUCTION AT REGATTA
09/06/2025

3:30 PM – ITEMS GONE
 

ITEMS ARE NEEDED FOR THE BLUE & 
SATIN GAVEL’S ANNUAL AUCTION. 

· baskets
· Gently used items to be auctioned

Items may be dropped off any time before 09/04/2025.
Please contact one of the following for information on drop-off location(s)

&/or for further questions.

· Donna Crusi (734) 693-4939
· Linda Butash (734) 755-5611

· Darleen Hochradel (734) 735-1383

All money raised will be donated to the new upstairs bar top & windowsill
replacement.



2025

AUGUST 29-31 

Please come join us for this year’s club trip at home 
By boat, camper or tent.. . 

There will be lots of activities throughout the day 
food, games, boat tie off, bonfire 

And much more 
 

FRIDAY NIGHT: 6:00 PM-PIZZA 

SATURDAY MORNING: 8-10:00 AM BREAKFAST 
Eggs, biscuits & gravy, sausage, and hash browns 

SATURDAY NIGHT: BRING YOUR OWN MEAT & PASSING DISH 

SUNDAY MORNING: COFFEE, JUICE, AND DONUTS 

SUNDAY WILL BE THE BIG COOK OFF: PULL PORK BY FLEET CAPTAIN KEVIN

 
BRING YOUR RIBS OR CHICKEN TO ADD TO THE COOK OFF

AND A BRING A DISH TO PASS
 

 WEATHER PERMITTING! 
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D.B.B.C.
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POKER RUN
NUGENT’S CANAL

 YACHT CLUB

POKER RUN
FORD YACHT CLUB

MEMBERSHIP
MEETING 

7:00 PM

DBBC CLUB
“STAYCATION”

STEAK &
CHICKEN

ROAST

STEAK &
CHICKEN

ROAST
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LOOKING AHEAD...

September 5  & 6  - DBBC Regatta Poker Runt h t h

September 14  - AYC Golf Outingt h

 September 20  - DBBC Perch Tournamentt h


